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THE NOTICE OF INTENT TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING WAS PUBLISHED IN THE DAILY NEWS, DAILY BREEZE, LONG BEACH TELEGRAM, LA OPINION, RAFU SHIMPO, LA WATTS TIMES AND THE INTERNET.

AFFIDAVITS OF PUBLICATION ARE FILED WITH THE MTA SECRETARY AND ARE AVAILABLE IN THE SECRETARY'S OFFICE FOR REVIEW.

THIS CONCLUDES THE BOARD SECRETARY’S REPORT.    



